
 

April 26 2023  

To: PATTISON HIGH SCHOOL students, families, custodians and guardians 

 

Return to school for the Spring 2023 semester   

 

The two week Winter Semester / Spring Semester break for the 2022-2023 school 

year comes to a close on Monday May 01 2023. On Monday, we start the new 

semester.  

With the sustained implementation of public health safety measures, and the 

enhanced distribution of pandemic related vaccinations in Canada, our 

communities are becoming increasingly safe. School settings have long been 

determined to be the safest of environments and vaccination increases protective 

measures outside of the school.  

We are looking forward a fully uniform presenting student community, and the 

beginning of another 15 weeks of the collaborative inquiry learning experience.  

In the Spring 2023 semester, the school will proceed with increased rigor 

regarding uniform compliance, and consequences for absences that number 

greater than what is normal in school settings.  

If you have questions please contact your advisor, or the Student Services 

Coordinator. We are at the school every day, and we are pleased to talk with you.  

Continue with staying healthy and safe … Thank you,   

Mr Chowne, Principal  

Pattison High School  


